
YQCA (Youth for the Quality Care of Animals) 
 
REMINDER:  All youth who are planning to sell in the large market animal sale (beef, sheep, and 
swine) are required to complete Youth for the Quality Care of Animals (YQCA) training this 
year.  This can either be done in a face to face meeting or online.  The two face to face meetings 
planned in Waupaca County are: 

· April 9 at 6:00 p.m. at Manawa Little Wolf High School  (OR) 
· June 8 at 10:00 a.m. at Manawa High School 

The cost to register is $3 for the face to face training and $12 for the online training.  Youth will 
receive $3 back from the Large Market Animal Committee after verifying they completed the 
online course or after attending a face to face training.  Members need to register online to 
choose the class they are attending and to get the completion certificate after training.  Log 
into http://yqca.org .  The goals of YQCA are to strengthen the youth educational experience, 
improve the care of food animals, and promote a higher level of consumer food safety. 
 

http://yqca.org/

